
September 18, 2013  
  
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Bagdad Elementary – Girl Scout Troop 474/meetings 
Bennett Russell Elementary – Girl Scouts of FL Troop 889/meetings 
Bennett Russell Elementary – Redeemer Church/services 
Gulf Breeze Elementary – Girl Scout Troop 917/meetings 
Gulf Breeze High – City of Gulf Breeze/Tennis 
Holley Navarre Primary – Girl Scout Troop 907/meetings 
Jay High – Jay Junior League Football/games 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Nikita Huddleston/wedding 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Tim Tolbert/class 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Lori Gillis/anniversary party 
Milton High – The Andy Mac Foundation/Monster Dash 5K run 
Milton High – Fellowship Churches of SRC/Gospel Concert 
Navarre High – The First Tee of NWFL/Golf Training 
Oriole Beach Elementary – Cub Scouts Pack 102/meeting 
Pace High – Carter & Son’s Septic Tank Service/5K Run 
Rhodes Elementary – Girl Scouts/back to school rally 
Sims Middle – PARA Cheerleading/cheer practice 
 
 
 
 
 


